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Your ref:  
Our ref: HE213537D 
Enquiries to: Richard McKenzie 
Email: HighwaysProgramme@northumberland.gov.uk 

Tel direct: (01670) 624099 
Date: 22nd October 2021 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Proposed Experimental ‘No Waiting at Any Time’ Parking Restrictions, (Double Yellow Lines), 

Percy Terrace, Alnwick 

 

The County Council has received concerns about roadside parking on Percy Terrace which prevents 
vehicles from safely accessing or exiting South Street. 
 
In order to address these concerns, it is proposed to provide double yellow lines as shown on the plan 
overleaf. It is intended to provide these lines on an experimental basis initially, in order to assess their 
effectiveness and to allow for the extent to be altered depending on the scale of the problem. 
 
I am therefore writing to ask for your views on these proposals. If you wish to submit your views please 
reply via email to HighwaysProgramme@northumberland.gov.uk 
 

Regrettably, it is not possible to reply to individual comments, but you may wish to note that comments 

may be included in a Decision Report to the Director of Local Services and may be available for public 

inspection. 

 

The closing date for any comments you may wish to make is Friday 19th November 2021. 

 

Thank you in advance for your participation. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
R McKenzie 

 

Richard McKenzie 
Senior Programmes Officer 
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Proposed extent of experimental double yellow lines, Percy Terrace, Alnwick 


